
Additional CIA comments for April 1998 letter to Congressman Burton: 

 

 The Review Board staff also continues to make excellent progress on its outstanding Requests for 

Additional Information to the CIA.  Over ten requests have been completed in the last month and 

CIA continues to work cooperatively with Review Board staff to make additional materials available 

for review. 

 

Review has now been completed on the CIA Office of Security File for Lee Harvey Oswald, which 

was located through a Review Board Request for Additional Information.  The file will be delivered 

to the National Archives in May.   Reviewed by the HSCA in 1978, the Security File has never been 

released to the public as a single entity, although some individual documents contained within have 

been released.  For the research community, this will be a new Lee Harvey Oswald file which has 

never before been available to the public. 


